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On pages 141–225 of volume 88 of Acta Mathematica,

which appeared in 1952, the following paper can be found

Y. Fourès-Bruhat, Théorème d’existence pour certains

systèmes d’équations aux dérivées partielles non linéaires

This is the funding paper for our current understanding of

solutions of the Einstein equations.





It seemed appropriate to Helmut and myself to mark the

fiftieth birthday of this wonderful theorem by organising a

summer school in which younger participants will learn from

leading experts about recent developments in the field,

while their older colleagues will have an opportunity to meet

to exchange ideas and present their work. We thank all of

you who helped us to make this happen by lecturing or

organising the afternoon sessions.



During her whole career Yvonne kept contributing key

results to a field which she helped to develop and grow. Her

work has been a constant inspiration for the scientists

entering the field.

We are pleased that mathematical relativity is growing, and

that recently young people have been contributing deep new

results, or solving long standing problems. We hope that

this school will contribute to further the development of the

field.



It is a pleasure to dedicate this school to Yvonne

Choquet-Bruhat.

We feel very honored by her presence in Cargèse.






























